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TOPIC DISCUSSION  ACTION 
NEEDED 

Membership Total 

  (15) 

 

Britney James, Florida Department of Health in Miami-Dade County 

Tenesha Avent, Health Council of South Florida 

Suecia Mendez, Sunshine Health 

Sarah Munoz 

Alino Soto, Florida Department of Children & Families 

Nadine Rolle, Our Kids 

Sarah Kenneally, Florida Department of Health in Miami-Dade County 

Islamiyat Adebisi, Florida Department of Health in Miami-Dade County 

Gina Gonzalez, Anthem  

Carla Munoz, Florida Department of Health in Miami-Dade County 

Cheryl Lorie, Florida Department of Health in Miami-Dade County 

Josephine Gilbert, Florida Department of Health in Miami-Dade County 

Teleconference: 

Esther McCant, Metro Mommy Agency 

Queen Holden, Florida Department of Health in Miami-Dade County 

Heidi Agostinho, Foundation for a Breastfeeding Culture 

 

Welcome and 

Introductions 

The monthly meeting of the Consortium for a Healthier Miami-Dade Children Issues (Healthy 

Baby Taskforce) was brought to order by Tenesha Avent at 12:30 PM. All members were 

welcomed and introduced themselves. 

 

Approval of 

Minutes 

There was a motion to approve July 2018 Healthy Baby Taskforce meeting minutes by Suecia 

Mendez; the motion was seconded by Britney James. 

 

Action Items  The Healthy Baby Taskforce (HBT) reviewed the breastfeeding brochures. The 

taskforce suggested an online handout/brochure with very simple wording and images. 

 The Healthy Baby Taskforce (HBT) discussed broad locations/organizations to reach 

out to for educational materials. The taskforce suggested reaching out to the following 

organizations: 

-STD/HIV educational materials 

Submit post 

suggestions 

for social 

media 

campaigns- 

Taskforce 
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- Women, Infants, and Children (WIC) materials 

-Healthy Start materials 

-Reaching out to the Children’s Trust for educational materials 

 Women, Infants, and Children (WIC) presented on the WIC program and 

breastfeeding services. 

 The Healthy Baby Taskforce (HBT) reviewed the 2019 Healthy Baby Taskforce 

workplan and provided feedback. 

- Suggestion to add an activity relating to increasing the duration of breastfeeding to 

six months. 

- Suggestion to create additional activities that focuses solely on fathers. 

Update HBT 

workplan- 

Britney James 

 

Committee Partner 

Upcoming Events 

- Fatherhood Advocacy Meeting: September 7, 2018 

-Consortium for a Healthier Miami-Dade Annual Event: September 14, 2018 8am-12pm at 

the Rusty Pelican. 

- Ocean Conservancy’s 33rd Annual Beach Clean Up: September 15, 2018 9am-1pm  

 

Adjournment The meeting was adjourned at 2:05 PM.  The Healthy Baby Taskforce meeting for the month 

of September is canceled. 

 


